Freedom of Information Act 2000 – food safety reports
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
Please could you provide me with a copy of all food safety reports concerning the following football team's stadium in your area
 

Leicester City

 

Please limit these reports to just those dated from 1.1.18 to the date of this e-mail and please ensure that the reports are of a sufficient quality that I will be able to read their contents.

Answer:


No inspections have taken place of the Leicester City Football Team Stadium since 1.1.18.
There are therefore no food hygiene reports from within the time period specified in the request.
This letter acts as a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with Section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


